
 

 

 

Key Stage 4 Curriculum Evening (Year 9) 

Wednesday 26th September 2018 6pm-8pm 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
   
We would like to invite you to attend our Key Stage 4 Curriculum Evening on Wednesday 26th September 
2018. 
 
This evening will introduce you to some of the key subject content and material that your child will cover 
over their Key Stage 4 education along with giving you an opportunity to look at some study skills that we 
will use throughout the courses that should support your child to be successful.  
 
Throughout the evening there will be two workshops to attend, which will be scheduled on a carousel 
basis:  

 Subject Showcase: This will provide an invaluable opportunity to visit GCSE subject stalls and 
speak to staff about any subject related questions you may have about the course content and how 
you can support your child.  Staff will also share subject specific information material from each of 
your child’s chosen subjects for you to refer to at home.  
 

 ‘Ace Your Exams’: ‘Mad4Life’, one of the country’s leading revision techniques and memory 
experts, will deliver a study skills workshop.  Practical techniques will be shared with you to aid 
study and revision at home. 

 
This programme is part of the support that we offer to parents and carers at The Latimer Arts College to 
ensure that your child is successful in their GCSE studies.  Students are not expected to attend and 
unfortunately, due to space restrictions, we would not be able to accommodate them on the evening.  
 
We would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance by returning the reply slip below or email                 
Mrs Shore, Pastoral Administrative Assistant, at lshore@latimer.org.uk by Friday 14th September 2018 
so that groups for the evening can be arranged.  
 
We look forward to meeting you again and to working in partnership with you during these vital examination 
years.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr T McGuire 

Achievement Team Leader 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Name of student: _____________________________ Tutor group: ___________ 

I will/will not be attending the KS4 Curriculum Evening (Year 9) on the Wednesday 26th September 2018 

Signed (Parent/Carer): _________________________________   

Please return to Mrs Shore by Friday 14th September 2018 

mailto:lshore@latimer.org.uk

